
You're Invited! 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new project and would love for you to join us in 

celebrating this special occasion! 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

Location: 123 Celebration Lane, Happy Town, State 

This will be a family-friendly event filled with fun activities, games for the kids, delicious food, 

and wonderful company. Bring the whole family and let's make unforgettable memories 

together! 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to let us know if you can make it. 

Looking forward to celebrating together! 

Best Regards, 

The Smith Family 


